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Rule Change Extension Notice: 
Removal of Resource Plans and Dispatchable Loads 
(RC_2014_06) 

This notice of extension is given under clause 2.5.12 of the Wholesale Electricity Market Rules 

(Market Rules). 

Submitter:  Allan Dawson, IMO 

Date submitted: 28 January 2015 

Date of extension: 28 August 2015 

In accordance with clause 2.5.10 of the Market Rules, the IMO has extended the timeframe 

for the publication of the Draft Rule Change Report for the Rule Change Proposal: Removal of 

Resource Plans and Dispatchable Loads (RC_2014_06) by a further 22 Business Days until 

Wednesday 30 September 2015.  

Dates for subsequent steps of the rule change process have been adjusted accordingly. 

Reason for the extension 

The IMO has extended the timeframe for the publication of the Draft Rule Change Report by 

a further 22 Business Days, until 30 September 2015 to enable the Government to establish a 

new rule approval body as part of the Electricity Market Review.  

Notwithstanding the extension date, the IMO will seek to publish this report as soon as 

practicable after the new rule approval body is established in order to minimise the impact of 

this deferral.  

Further details relating to the Rule Change Proposal are available at: 

www.imowa.com.au/RC_2014_06. 

Proposed work program  

http://www.imowa.com.au/home/electricity/rules/rule-changes/under-development/rule-change-rc_2014_06
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